
City of Mineola 

Pursuant to 30 TAC Part 1 Chapter 290, Subchapter F the city of Mineola is hereby notifying the public 

and Mineola water customers that the city intends to discontinue the use of Fluoride (hydrofluorosilicic 

Acid) additive in the Mineola water system.  The proposed date for the discontinuance of Fluoride is 

11/30/2022.  The discontinuation of the fluoride additive will not have any effect on taste or odor of 

your water.   

Fluoride which is a naturally occurring substance found in rocks that leaches into groundwater, may still 

be present in your water.  The levels vary depending on rocks and minerals it has contact with.  The city 

of Mineola will continue to test and monitor for the naturally occurring fluoride mineral to maintain 

acceptable limits. 

I you have any questions please feel free to contact the City of Mineola Water Department at 

903.569.6183 

 

 

 


